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Te Tumu Whakaata Taonga

8 September 2021

Dear Nic
7 SEPTEMBER 2021: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

| wish to advise that we received your request for information under the Official Information
Act 1982 on 7 September 2021.

| calculate that we have until 5 October 2021 to respond, however we will endeavour to
provide you with a response as soon as is possible.

Kind regards

aosd

Tayla Hancock
Policy Advisor
New Zealand Film Commission
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